
Highland Country Club Reopening May 1st, 2020 

 

In accordance with the directive issued by State of Illinois Governor JB Pritzker on Thursday April 23rd, HCC will 

resume operations at 6:00am , May 1st.  The club will adhere to the precautions and operational restrictions 

provided by the Illinois Department of Commerce & Economic Opportunity in terms of the general social 

distancing standards set forth in the most recently issued stay home order. 

Please note the following specifics in terms of limitations and principles regarding club usage: 

1) Social distancing must be practiced at all times (6’ apart) 

2) Members in good standing may use the club as outlined.  Good standing is defined as current from a 

dues and contract perspective (4/1). 

3) No guests will be allowed at this time. 

4) No rental carts will be available. 

5) Players: 

a. Anyone with symptoms of COVID-19 should not play. 

b. Anyone from a household with symptoms should not play.  

c. Bring hand sanitizer 

6) No more than 4 persons per hole. 

7) Please begin on hole #1 to maintain proper spacing and avoid congestion of “hole hopping.” 

8) Styrofoam will be placed in each cup to preclude reaching fully to the bottom.  Do NOT remove the 

flag. 

9)  Ball washers will be covered. 

10)  Rakes will be removed from bunkers.  Please “sort out” the sand with a club when able. 

11)   No drink jugs will be available on the course. 

12)  Hand sanitizer will be available in multiple locations. 

13)  NO ALCOHOL to be brought onto the premises. 

14)  Clubhouse remains officially closed.  Certain aspects of the facility will be operational, however: 

a. Carry out will be available from the deck window. 

i. Available Tuesday-Sunday 11:00am-TBD; weather permitting. 

ii. Limited food menu. 

iii. Canned beverages and bottled water. 

b. Bar and dining room will be cordoned off and closed. 

c. Rest Rooms will be available and cleaned frequently. 

d. Public areas will be will be wiped down regularly throughout the day. 

e. Friday Night Special carry out will resume. 

i. Weekly menu will be emailed, posted on the website and Facebook 

ii. Call to order 

iii. Social distance when picking up.  Pay, pick up and leave. 

iv. Drinks “to go,” only. 

We appreciate your understanding during this unique and difficult time.  This club is owned by its 

membership and adhering to the social distancing standards communicated should allow for all to enjoy 

the course and get outside.  Additionally, it remains in our collective best interest to take advantage of 

the food and beverage options being made available.  Please follow the guidelines listed above. 


